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To: Senate Committee on Energy and Environment

Dear Chair Senator Lieber, Vice-Chair Senator Findley and members of the Committee:

Regarding House Bill 4057

The title of this bill, “spray sprinkler bodies”, caught my eye. I started reading the bill and
was soon lost in the wonderful world of batteries, battery chargers, battery charger
systems, the various classes thereof and such and the like.

S0, to legislate those “spray sprinkler bodies” to “minimum energy efficiency standards”,
eh?

Please keep in mind what the engineering types have done to the simple 5 gallon gas can.

Sincerely,

ewd, bl ypun
Richard Wisner
Lincoln County




